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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 65 of 2017)

INTRODUCTION OF DOMAIN NAMES REGISTRATION AND CHANGES TO WEBSITE

Dear Customer

Kindly be advised that the Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) has
introduced domain names registration service with effect from the 15t December 2017.

Furthermore, please take notice that the following changes have been made on eServices:

» Standard Short Form Memorandum of Incorporation for companies registered under the
new Companies Act is now available to every registered CIPC customer. A fee of R30 per
request is applicable if you are not a director in the company.

e The following services are now accessible without logging in:

o Name search
o Free disclosure

o Person search

Sincerely,

S

=

Andrleitzinger
Acting Commissioner: CIPC
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